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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Book Fair 

 Football 

 Y6 Test Week 

Dates for your diary 

 

Wed 16th May 

Y5/Y6 Study Club 

CANCELLED 
 

 

Wed 16th May 

Coffee Morning 

CANCELLED 

 

 

The Reading Edition! 

Thank you to everyone who came to visit and bought items from 

the Book fair last week.  In total, we have managed to raise 

£471.70!  This gives us £223 worth of free books 

for our school.  We had a target to sell 100 books 

and we sold 156 in total! 

Once again, congratulations to our book review 

winners: Scarlett, Bethany, Matty, Sophie, Kaitlyn  

and Delina who benefited from £5 worth of Book 

Fair vouchers each. 

Continued Reading Success 

At Sandbrook, we are committed to raising the  profile of reading.  

Therefore, it remains an expectation that our children are reading    

5 times weekly.  We ask that your child/children takes part in this 

reading challenge to help develop their language skills.  Children 

should be signing their yellow reading record daily. 

Current year group results for 5 times reads weekly 

Learning Hub— 71% 

Year 3— 79% 

Year 4  - 94% 

Year 5— 55% 

Year 6— 92% 

Overall— 78% 

Target—100% 

‘The more that you read, 

The more things you’ll know, 

The more that you learn, 

The more places you’ll go’ – Dr. Seuss. 

‘Striving for excellence in everything we do’ – Sandbrook Primary School. 



Last week our Year 4/5 football 

team played a very competitive 

match against Orrets Meadow. 

Unfortunately our team lost 4-0 

but this was a big improvement 

to our previous 7-1 defeat.   

The only way is up!  

Y6 Test Week—Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May 

Finally it’s here!  Y6 have been working really hard in preparation for their big moment.  

We are prepared, focused and ready to achieve!  If your child is in Y6, please do your bit 

and ensure that they have an early night, and are up and in school by 08:45.   

We’ll have breakfast before we start for those children who have returned a permission 

form.  Bring them on!! 

Royal Wedding Picnic 

On Thursday 17th May the school dinner will be replaced by a picnic party  

lunch so the children can be part of the celebrations.   

 

Selection Sandwiches 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza Slice 

Cocktail Sausage 

Carrot Batons 

Crisps 

Shortbread Crown 

Water, Milk or Juice 

The cost is £2.25 if you would like your child to take part please send money to school 

before Wednesday 16th, this will help with catering arrangements. 


